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IDCN Chapter Update 
 

IDCN regrets to inform the closing of Los Angeles and Stockholm chapter. As for the 
IDCN to sustain any location minimum of between four and six corporate members who 
want to support their expatriate partner members is required.  
 
Despite the best efforts of everyone involved we are unable to run the network with so 
few corporate members. 
 
After considering entire scenario and discussing with all the local corporate members. 
The IDCN Executive Board has reached to the conclusion to close these chapters. 
 
We would like to thank all the corporate members and IDCN member spouses for the 
support and wish them good luck! 
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